
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

BOROUGH OF BEACH HAVEN 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

OCTOBER 15, 2024 at 4:00 P.M. 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act, on 

October 15, 2024 at 4:00 p.m., the Mayor and Borough Council of the Borough of 

Beach Haven, will be holding a workshop meeting in the second-floor meeting room of 

Borough Hall, 300 Engleside Avenue, Beach Haven, NJ 08008, to discuss Capital Budget 

Planning. 

 

This is an open public meeting. The Special Meeting has been scheduled pursuant to 

the provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act. Notices of this meeting were published in 

both the Beach Haven Times and Asbury Park Press on October 10, 2024. In addition, 

copies of notices were posted on the bulletin board of the Municipal Building and file in the 

office of the Municipal Clerk on aforementioned date.   No formal action will be taken. 

 

 

 SHERRY MASON 

 BOROUGH CLERK/MANAGER 


